
The project endangers the balance of the ecosystem; it would be devastating 
for hundreds of native species and the dignified future of upcoming 
generations. 
 

The route planned for the ships to pass through is the same one used by the blue whale. This 
area is known as the "aquarium of the world" because it serves as a refuge for various marine 
species. The presence of ships not only causes water pollution but also interferes with the 
whales’ hearing, as the noise from the ships stresses and harms them. Additionally, collisions 
between ships and whales could severely injure or kill them. 
 



The situation on land is no better. One of the main threatened species is the prairie dog, 
whose burrows lie directly along the planned path of massive gas pipelines, destroying its 
habitat. The prairie dog is already a threatened and endangered species, and its well-being 
must be protected. 
 
The invasion of this space is a threat not only to local wildlife but to the global balance of 
ecosystems, since many marine species travel and migrate through this area. 
This site is also vital for local economic activities such as fishing and tourism, which would also 
be harmed, reducing opportunities for the people who live there. 
 
Currently, Mexican society is paying close attention to the project, and numerous protests, 
marches, and expert-led conferences have taken place, including campaigns in schools with 
children and local businesses. We believe economic development is possible, but not at the 
expense of future generations or environmental balance. 



 
 



 


